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SAFETY BULLETIN 
 

Your customer deserves quality, dependable service. 
 

 
In an effort to drastically reduce costs some repair 
facilities will re-use scrap obsolete parts when 
repairing your elevator control valves. 
 
The picture to the left shows a “rebuilt” valve from 
an independent repair facility.  Please note the 
following obsolete parts were reused in the 
process: 
 
 Control blocks (up and down) 
 Solenoid assemblies 
 Leveling speed regulator 
 Piston and guide assemblies * 
 
* This Down Piston Assembly reused an old style, 
obsolete piston rod.  If stressed or over-torqued, 
serious consequences could result. 

 
 

 

 
The same quality and workmanship that 
goes into the production of our new 
products is carried over into the repair 
service we provide.  All valves we receive 
for repair are brought up to current 
production standards and obsolete scrap 
parts are placed where they belong. 
 
Don’t risk it – have the piece of mind in 
knowing that your Maxton valve is being 
serviced with the same high quality 
standards that we put into all we do. 
 
 
 
Visit our website @ www.maxtonvalve.com and complete our online ‘Returned Goods Form’ 
to get the quality repair services you and your customer deserve or contact our sales dept. at 
775-782-1700. 
 
 
 


